
From: kevin o'reilly <kor@theedge.ca> 
Sent: August-16-12 9:26 AM 
To: Shannon Hayden 
Cc: Alan Ehrlich; McPherson, Morag; Paradis, Adrian; RayCase; ToddSlack; 

BobBromley; DennisKefalas; GordonHamre; Gordon VanTighem 
Subject: Re: re:  Giant Mine EA--Redactions Made to the Site Stabilization Plan 
Attachments: Letter to Review Board on Redactions to Site Stabilization Plan.pdf 
 
Importance: High 
 

Shannon 

  

While Alan is away, would you kindly post this e-mail and the attached letter to the Giant Mine 

public registry. 

  

We offer one additional point.  While it may be reasonable for AANDC to redact cost figures 

from the Site Stabilization Plan as submitted, to have entire paragraphs and sentences missing 

certainly raises concerns for us as to what exactly was cut out.  One might expect to see 

"$XXXX" but to have entire sections missing does not seem reasonable.  

  

Kevin O'Reilly 

Alternatives North 

 

----- Original Message ----- 

From: kevin o'reilly <kor@theedge.ca> 

Date: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 19:58 

Subject: re:  Giant Mine EA--Redactions Made to the Site Stabilization Plan 

To: Alan Ehrlich <aehrlich@reviewboard.ca> 

Cc: "McPherson, Morag" <Morag.McPherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>"Paradis, 

Adrian"<Adrian.Paradis@inac-

ainc.gc.ca>RayCase<Ray_Case@gov.nt.ca>ToddSlack<tslack@ykdene.com>BobBromley<bob

_bromley@gov.nt.ca>DennisKefalas<dkefalas@yellowknife.ca>GordonHamre<gordon.hamre

@gmail.com>Gordon VanTighem<gvantighem@yellowknife.ca> 

Alan 

  

Please find attached a letter from Alternatives North concerning the unilateral redactions made 

to the Site Stabilization Plan as submitted by AANDC on August 10, 2012.  We believe it is the 

Board's jurisdiction to determine the confidentiality of any parts of this document, not the 

Developer's decision. 

  

Kevin O'Reilly 

Alternatives North 


